
Education too expensive?” 

NZNO has many grants and scholarships available. Please see  NZNO website. 

Florence Nightingale Fund is allocated annually. Applications close on March 31st. $1 of every members fees goes into this fund an-

nually. The application form link is attached here. 

Top of the South Regional Council manage a small education fund. We are able to distribute $300 per annum currently. The applica-

tion form link is attached here.   

https://www.nzno.org.nz/Portals/0/adam/FAQ%20with%20Categories/LKl11PlCLkyrDK7aegjCDw/ApplicationForm/2019-FNMF-Application%20form.doc
https://www.nzno.org.nz/Portals/0/adam/FAQ%20with%20Categories/RZHJ9va40UWd0EYlOt0olw/ApplicationForm/TOTS%20Education%20and%20Development%20Fund%20Info%20Application.doc


This newsletter contains dates for YEAR events. We ask members and delegates to ensure they book early. If you have registered 
for an event and are then unable to attend, please let our administrator know, so someone else gets the opportunity to attend. 

If requesting EREL (employment relations education leave) for delegate education or regional convention, indicate this when you 
register. Please also fill out a leave request form, listing your leave as EREL, for your direct manager for rostering purposes. In-
clude on the form that NZNO will be informing your employer (HR for DHB). This is a courtesy for rostering. The legal requirement 
is for NZNO to inform your employer.  

If EREL does not apply, please remember to ask to use your PDL (professional development leave) allocation, if your employment 
agreement provides this. For DHB members, PDL is for each calendar year, therefore if you do not use it, you lose it! 

All regional council forums have information relevant to your professional development, whether it be professional, cultural or in-
dustrial. 

Please see our regional calendar on the NZNO website: https://www.nzno.org.nz/groups/regional_councils 

We are always open to ideas for forums/speakers, so please don’t hesitate to contact us with suggestions. 

https://mail.nmhs.govt.nz/owa/redir.aspx?REF=-sUZoA49fCrJqzU5IosXSPgcuO2xmvasKLMAvxA2h7mq-upAdbnXCAFodHRwczovL3d3dy5uem5vLm9yZy5uei9ncm91cHMvcmVnaW9uYWxfY291bmNpbHM.

